
Letter of the Week…”F” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Study of Fall Continues… 
We will continue learning 
about fall. 
 

 

 
 

Harvest Party… 
Our Harvest Party will be on 
Monday, October 30th. The 
children will have a chance to 
parade through the church 
offices in their costumes for 
the Pastor and office staff. 
Again, please send your child 
in a costume that is not 
scary such as witches, devils, 
or ghouls - we want to em-
phasize just having a fun par-
ty and not having to be 
afraid of anything. 
 
The party starts at 10:15 
a.m. Please let Ms. Sheila 
know if you are available to 
help! 
   
  
Memory Verse….We have a 
new memory verse, please 
review this with your child. 

“...And this is the promise that He has promised us,           
                              even eternal life.”             1 John 2:25 
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  Snack Helpers: Please bring a snack and drink for 18 students. Thank you!       
 

Snack Helpers for Next Week 
 

 Monday, October 23 - Lexie Pipik 
   Wednesday, October 25 - Gracie Steelman 

   Friday, October 27 - Rae Hoerner’s Pretend Birthday 

www.zionmillstadt.com/Zion/Preschool 

Please note:  There is NO 
SCHOOL on Wednesday, 
November 1st or Friday, 
November 10th! 
 
See you next week! 
Ms. Sheila 


